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CONTRACT: ST-269 
PROJECT:  2014 Street Repairs & Repaving 

ADDENDUM #3 
April 15, 2014 

 
The following changes and clarifications are applicable to the referenced project and are 
now a part of its contract documents. Where any article, division, or subparagraph of the 
original contract documents is supplemented herein, the provisions of the original 
documents shall remain in effect. All supplemental provisions shall be considered as 
added hereto. Where any article, division, or subparagraphs are amended, voided or 
superseded thereby, the provisions of such article, division or subparagraph no so 
specifically amended, voided or superseded shall remain in effect. 
 
The attention of each contractor is called to the following clarifications, additions to, and 
changes to the ST-269: 2014 Street Repairs & Repaving Project Manual, sealed March 3, 
2014. It will be the responsibility of each contractor to call such clarifications, additions, 
and changes in the Project Manual to the attention of subcontractors concerned. The City 
of Durham in no way assumes responsibility for notifying any subcontractor, material 
dealers, or others not having received the original contract documents. 
 
Bidders must acknowledge receipt of Amendment #3 in the Unit Price Bid Form of the 
Project Manual. 
 
The following are changes to the bid schedule. 
 
This project is being re-advertised.  A complete description of the work will be found in 
the original Project Manual including addendums 1, 2 and this addendum 3 plus any 
subsequent addendums. Where found in the project manual or Addendums the following 
dates shall be changed. 
 
The project will begin Adverting on April 15, 2014. 
 
The Pre-Bid meeting will be held on May 1, 2014 at 3:00 PM in Public Work’s West 
Conference Room 3A 
 
The SDBE Pre-qualifications are due May 8, 2014 at 4:00 PM 
 
The Bid Opening is May 15, 2014 at 3:30 PM in Public Work’s West Conference Room 
3A 
 
The deadline for questions regarding this project is May 8, 2014 at 5:00 PM.  
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Questions should be directed to: 
 

Ed Venable, PE 
Contract Management Supervisor 
City of Durham 
Department of Public Works 
Engineering Services Division 
101 City Hall Plaza - 3rd Floor 
Durham, NC 22701 
(919) 560-4326 x30233 
ed.venable@durhamnc.gov  
 
This Addendum will be posted to the City of Durham Finance Department Bids and 
Notices webpage at: 
 
http://durhamnc.gov/ich/as/fin/Pages/bids.aspx 
 


